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January to March 2024

	Message from Paige

Happy New year!

A warm welcome back, hope you all had a wonderful Christmas holiday.   

The children have all settled in super well and we have enjoyed listening to all the wonderful things you have all been up too! 

It is amazing to see how much they have grown in such a small period of time. 

We have got lots of fun ideas for the children, staff and families cannot wait to put them in place over the next year!  
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RAEG (Rasen Area Environment group) has invited us to take part in their project to engage with children in the local community to grow predominantly perennial plants (Flowers and Herbs) and some seasonal vegetables to be displayed in the planters in the Market Square in Market Rasen in the summer of 2024. 
We have picked the from a list of options of seeds to grow. 
RAEG will supply’s all the necessary seeds, growing medium (peat free) and growing containers for the children. 
The children have also been asked to create a piece of artwork to accompany the plant display. We will be emerging all the children’s drawing into one. 

A trophy and a prize will be given for the best planter. 
We are hoping we will be able to take a trip to the plant in Market Rasen to plant the seeds once they are ready. 

(more information closer to the time) 
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We will be continuing to write to our pen pals – Open Woodgate in Derbyshire and inviting others to join in with our pen pals. 

Making seasonal cards for the community such as local care homes, local doctors, local shops, and businesses etc. 

We will also be inviting the community into the nursery so we can give the children different life experiences, so keep an eye out for emails.

If you know of anyone who has an interesting job that the children would love to explore then please let us know or get them to get in touch!

You are more than welcome to….

If you would like to come to volunteer your skills of woodwork, sewing, painting, music, reading, singing and any other talents or you just want to come and have a play, you are more than welcome! Just let a member of staff know so we can arrange a time and date!

This applies to all family members including uncles, aunts, grandparents etc!

Don’t be shy!!!

 

	Planning
 Here is an outline of special days we will be exploring during January:
· New Year 

· Winnie the Pooh Day – 18th Jan 

· Burns Night – 25th Jan

· Big Garden Bird Watch – 26th Jan 

· International Lego Day 

· National Puzzle Day – 29th Jan 

· Send a card to a friend day – 7th Feb

· Lunar/Chinese New Year – starts 10th Feb  

· Pancake day 

· Library bus 

· Easter 

· Trip to the care home 

· Mother’s Day 

· Dr.Seuss Birthday – 2nd March 

· Frist Day of Spring – 19th March 

· Funded plant pot in Market Rasen 

· And so much more! 
We plan and brainstorm with the children to work out our weekly planning and at any point the children may decide they would rather explore a different topic halfway through a week, so keep an eye on your weekly email for updates!
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Children starting school September 2024!
Don’t forget , if your child is due to start reception in September 2024. The date of birth for these children will be between 01/09/2019 and 31/08/2020 and you can apply up to 15th January 2024. 
You can apply online at www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions, phone application by contacting the Education Team on 01522 782030. 
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Don't forget to upload photos and observations onto Tapestry.
The children love showing their friends what they do outside of Pegasus.

	

	Baby play session – Thursday 1st Feb – 11am – 12pm
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If you have a little one aged birth to 2 years old, then you and your baby are more than welcome to come and have a little play at Pegasus.

We will be doing different activities which will include play time, music, and song time.

 This will give children at Nursery a chance to experience babies in a different way, learn and develop how to be kind and caring, it will also help the babies and children’s social development & building relationships. 

This also gives you as a parent/carer a chance to get to know the Pegasus staff team and our setting before your child has even turned 2 years old which will help with their transition to Pegasus when the time comes.

Please let us know if you are wishing to attend!  
Termly Parent/Carer Chatter Group – Tuesday 5th Mar 1.30pm – 2.30pm

Come along and have a chat with Gemma, enjoy a hot drink, and a cheeky biscuit! 

This gives you a chance to ask questions or ask for advice with sleeping, eating, dummies, speech and more. 

This also gives you a chance to meet fellow families and build relationships with them. 

Very informal chatter group 

(If you would like to chat in depth about your child individually, please arrange an appointment) 
Please let us know if you are wishing to attend  


	Mother’s day  Session – Thursday 7th March at 2pm-3pm
We are inviting all Mums, Step-Mums, Auntie’s, Grandmas, Nannies, Grannies, older sisters and other family members who look after your child as if they are there own, to come on Thursday 7th March 2pm to 3pm for a little Mother’s day treat from your child! 

[image: image10.jpg]


If your child is not in on that day normally and you wish to attend then come along with your child and join us! 
Please let us know if you are wishing to attend  
Easter Egg Hunt – Saturday 23rd March – 10am to 12pm 

Easter egg hunt around Osgodby village!
Come have a lovely family day out, start off at Pegasus and walk around the village to find all the hidden eggs! 
More details soon! 
Easter Stay and Play Session – Monday 25th March 2pm to 3pm 
Come and join us for an Easter themed stay and play session, where we will be  doing easter arts and crafts, Easter games and so much more. 
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Feb Holiday Club 

Monday 12th – Jungle Day
Tuesday 13th – Pancake Day
Wednesday 14th – Valentines Day
9am to 3pm 

For all children aged 2 to 11 years

 Limited spaces available so be quick!

April Holiday Club 
Monday 8th April 
Tuesday 9th April

Wednesday 10th April  
Thursday 11th April 
Friday 12th April 
9am to 3pm 

For all children aged 2 to 11 years

 Limited spaces available so be quick!

Nursery Clubs 

Don’t forget we are now open 7.30am to 5.30pm Monday to Friday.

 Here are the nursery clubs: 

Monday – Animal Club 
Tuesday – Junk Modelling Club 
Wednesday – Games Club 
Thursday – Gardening Club 
Friday – Film Club  

Book in so your child doesn’t miss out! 
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Spring Term

Termly Baby play session – Thursday 1st Feb. 11am to 12pm
· Feb Holiday Club – Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th Feb. 9am to 3pm. 

Mother’s Day Sessions – Thursday 7th March – 2pm to 3pm
· Termly Parent/Carer Chatter group with Gemma – Tuesday 5th March – 1.30pm to 2.30pm. 

· Easter Egg Hunt – Saturday 23rd March – 10am to 12pm

· Easter Stay and Play Session –Monday 25th March  2pm to 3pm 

·  Easter Holiday Club – Monday 8th April to Friday 12th April
Other dates/events during different terms to look out for…...
· Rising five / Transition to school chatter group – May time 

· Father’s Day Sessions – June time 
· Sports day & Sponsored wellie wanging - June time
· Leavers Show – July Time
· Summer Fair – July Time 
· Summer picnic 
· Christmas Fair – End of November 
· Children Photo fundraisers – June & November time
· Christmas performance
· New Years Day 2025 – Sponsored Duck Race Middle Rasen 
Dates to be confirmed closer to the events! 
There will be reminders sent out to all families closer to each event, so you don’t miss out! 
Term Dates –
Spring term

Break up – Friday 9th Feb.
Back on – Monday 19th Feb

Break up – Thursday 28th March.
Summer Term

Back on – Tuesday 16th April

Break up – Friday 24th May.
Back on – Monday 3rd June

Break up on – Friday 19th July.


	Fundraising!
· This year we will be raising money for – 
· New experiences for children such as days out and/or inviting people in such as Doctors / Dentists / local authors / Cote Hill cheese / trips out and so many more! 
And we will continue raising money for -
· New front door to complete the new front area! 
· New roof in the conservatory. As its freezing in winter and too hot in summer. 
· There will be fundraisers throughout the year so everyone can get involved! 

Here are a few top ones we will be doing – 

· Easter Egg Hunt 
· Movie Nights 

· Flower growing competition. 
· Pegasus Fairs (Summer & Christmas) 
· Wellie Wanging 

· Photo Fundraisers 


